
Save the date for the 2024 Homeless Point-in-Time 

(PIT) Count! 

Mark your calendars - volunteer registration for the 2024 Homeless Point-In-Time 

(PIT) Count will open later this month. During the PIT Count, volunteers will 

conduct interviews with individuals and families experiencing homelessness. 

Volunteers must register online, be over 18 years old, have access to a smart 

phone, and commit to attend a training session virtually or in person. 

Current volunteer opportunities include:  

• Tuesday, January 23 - Sorting and packaging donations with the United 

Way  

• Wednesday, January 24 - Sorting and packaging donations with Pierce 

County  

• Thursday, January 25 - Friday, January 26 - Conducting interviews with 

people experiencing homelessness 

About the Point-In-Time Count  

The Point-in-Time Count is an annual event required by the U.S. Department of 

Housing and Urban Development (HUD) and the State of Washington Department 

of Commerce to survey individuals experiencing homelessness across the nation. 

The results from the PIT are reported to create a trend analysis in the mission to 

end homelessness in America. For more information about Pierce County’s 

Homeless Point-In-Time Count, please visit: 

www.PierceCountyWa.org/PointInTime  

A formal invitation and registration link to sign up will be coming soon. Thank you 

for your commitment to our community. 

 

https://s2.bl-1.com/h/dvrJkDVK?url=https://www.piercecountywa.gov/4719/Homeless-Point-in-Time-PIT-Count

